
 Lower Ure News 
   Local News for Boroughbridge and The Lower Ure Valley 
 

 

 

Issue 27 June 2015 
 

 

The story of Thornton Bridge 

by Finn Cale ς our first Junior Reporter 
There has recently been a closure of Thornton Bridge outside Helperby Brafferton 

(6 miles from Easingwold)   It was scheduled to be closed until the middle of June 

2015.  This was disrupted by the news of rare lampreys reproducing under the 

bridge.  Therefore construction was delayed to minimise harm to the water 

creatures.  This came as a great joy to all who use the bridge on a regular day to 

day basis. 

The school bus, 7H, for Boroughbridge High School had to take a 50 minutes 

detour to get to its destination.  Having to take a route through Thirsk to get 

around the bridge closure. This caused massive upset to the bus company, parents 

and children!  

The builders will finish the construction work in June and July.  See Page 5 for info 

on the Lamprey 
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Index  From the Editor: 

Despite the very variable weather, the Open Garden season is 
in full swing. 

Please let have your pictures and stories. 

The Locate Project is helping more people to discover 
how to get involved in reporting.  Why donΩt you give it a 
try?  Just get in touch with the editor for more 
information.  

5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ǎŜƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŀǊǘƛŎƭŜǎκƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴκǇƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ ƛƴ 
by June 15.  If you are late sending us information it 
means that the paper is late being delivered.  Often our 
volunteers distribute the paper with the Church 
Magazines. 
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Events 
information 
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Website www.lowerurenews.co.uk 

Phone 01423 325 808/07711 151516 
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This edition of Lower Ure news has been supported by the 
1322 Club. 
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Skelton Newby Hall CE Primary School 

 

The children of Skelton Newby Hall CE Primary School have had a busy month 
with numerous sporting fixtures ranging from football to golf and a lovely walk 
along part of the new Dog Kennel Lane route from Langthorpe to Skelton.  

Our Infants spent a wonderful day at the Ripon Walled Garden which was  
an opportunity to develop what they've been studying about plants in their 
science topic.  

The Juniors have had their annual residential trips - this year to Bewerley Park 
and East Barnby.  

Some of our students are also joining children from Sharow, Bishop Monkton 
and North Stainley schools on a trip to France.  

If you would like to learn more about our school then please take a look at our 
website  

(www.skeltonnewbyhall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

or give us a call to arrange to come for a look around (01423 322548) 

 

http://www.skeltonnewbyhall.n-yorks.sch.uk/
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Local Fashion Show Raises £1400 for Cancer Charity  

Having been diagnosed with skin cancer a year ago, 
Sue Timoney has not only tackled the illness head 
on, but she has also made it her mission to raise as 
much money as possible for research into the 
devastating disease.  

As part of 12 months of fundraising for British Skin 
CƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴΩǎ ΨLǘ ¢ŀƪŜǎ {ŜǾŜƴΩ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴΣ {ǳŜ 
organised a fashion show at The Dunsforth public 
house and restaurant that attracted 80 people and 
raised £1,400.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The second sell-out show of its kind in just six months saw Boroughbridge-
based businesses Ella Georgia, Bean Vintage and Knaresborough based Sheer 
Bliss showcase an array of clothing, accessories, underwear and swimwear 
ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴǎΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ŘŜǎƛƎƴǎ ǎǘǊŀƛƎƘǘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘƛǎ ǎŜŀǎƻƴǎΩ [ƻƴŘƻƴ ŎŀǘǿŀƭƪǎΦ 
Watkins Wright Salon styled all 20 of the models hair, and the evening was a 
resounding success. 

Sue, who has recently set up her own fitness instructor business, has also run 
the York 10k, climbed all three of the National highest peaks within 24 hours 
and completed the Leeds half marathon in just over 2 hours. The total raised to 
date is £6,100, and plans are place for a Vintage Tea Party in July 2015. For 
more information email hello@suetimoney.co.uk or call Sue on 07841 054967.  
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Saturday, June 20- 7.30pm 

Ripon Choral in the Cathedral 

Rutter: Feel the Spirit 

Tippett: Negro Spirituals 

Taylor: I have a Dream 

Would you like to go to the Concert?  

A minibus will be going from the 

Boroughbridge areaς a door to door 

service!   

For more details contact Jane Barber 

on 01423 326 714 or e-mail 

editor@lowerurenews.co.uk 

 

mailto:editor@lowerurenews.co.uk
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Need a BOOST? 

One aim that everyone can agree with is to make your organisation or business run 

ōŜǘǘŜǊΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ƛŦ ƛǘΩǎ ŀ ƻƴŜ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ŜƴǘŜǊǇǊƛǎŜ Ǌǳƴ ŦǊƻƳ ƘƻƳŜ ƻǊ aƛŎǊƻǎƻŦǘΦ  

But how do you know what works? 

The BOOST project is designed to tell you if the training you and/or your employees 

undertake is meeting your goals ς making you more competitive, profitable and 

responsive to customer needs. Businesses and organisations in the Boroughbridge area 

now have the chance to find out what is working ς ŀƴŘ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǎƴΩǘΦ  

We are looking for small enterprises from a sole trader to those with up to 20 

employees to take part in the project. It is for FREE as it is funded by the European 

Commission - all we ask is a little of your time. That means the BOOST team is flexible 

and we will try and work with you as and when you want to make sure that it is 

άōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ŀǎ ǳǎǳŀƭέΦ 

We are already working with Boroughbridge businesses ς a music organisation and one 

which provides computerised accounts. Further afield we are helping a community café 

and a mobile catering business in the York area.  

In South Yorkshire we are successfully working with a pet care 

business  

Good morning Cynthia (top marks for customer satisfaction!) 

and a butchers ς service as it should be.  

  

Interested? Why not contact Roy Smith to see if it suits you 

and your organisation. He is on 

roy.smith@mrsconsultancy.com and 07736 000497. 

 

      

mailto:roy.smith@mrsconsultancy.com
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Events Diary  

 

Please send your entries for free inclusion in the Events Diary to events@lowerurenews.co.uk 

There is a longer listing on the website www.lowerurenews.co.uk 

 

mailto:events@lowerurenews.co.uk
http://www.lowerurenews.co.uk/

